
FARNSFIELD PARISH COUNCIL




Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held at 7.00pm on Tuesday 24th April 2008 in the Lower Hall, Village Centre, New Hill, Farnsfield.


Present
Cllrs. R Davis, PJ Elliott, M Hamilton, AD Jepson (Chairman), M Pritchett, FA Reynolds, LM Selby, G Stafford 
 M Salt (Clerk)
Co Cllr A Stewart + 4 members of the parish.

Cllr Jepson asked all to observe a minutes silence in respect for Mr A Linney who died on 23rd April 2008.

Minutes of the previous meeting
The minutes of the meeting held on 24 April 2007 were accepted as an accurate record.
There were no matters arising.

Mr Allington raised two matters:
Firstly relating to speeding vehicles through the village he queried why Farnsfield had no electronic signs similar to those in adjacent villages.

Cllr Elliott informed him that the Parish Council had tried to get these installed on a number of occasions but the County Council had resisted the request but had installed the larger signs, the ‘gated system’.

The second matter concerned the Warwick Arms, currently in a deplorable state. He was informed of the action taken by the parish council and Newark & Sherwood DC.

Comments were made regarding the circulation of the newsletter and they were informed that the issue due out in February was missed due to the fire at the Village Centre and that an issue was due out at the end of May. He was also informed that due to the incomplete coverage of the village spare copies were placed at strategic points in the village.

Hugh Milton commented regarding the parking in the village Main Street stating that there was a short stretch of double yellow lines near to the church that required removing.
Cllr Stewart noted the comments.
He asked if there had been any demand for allotments in the village and was informed that only one enquiry had been made in several years and the enquirer had taken up a plot at Edingley.


The meeting closed at 7.25pm.
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